

December 4, 2015

Play for All Foundation, Inc. 102 E. Wesley Street Wheaton, IL 60187 Attn: Michael J. Benard, President

RE: Wesley E. Luehring Foundation

Dear Mike:

On behalf of the Advisory Committee of the Wesley E. Luehring Foundation, I am please to advise you that your organization was awarded a \$150,000 grant payable over three years. This grant entitles the Luehring Foundation to naming rights for the Pony Stables Playground Area and Central Gathering Area. Enclosed is our check for \$50,000 in payment of the third installment of the grant.

Please continue to utilize the following address for all correspondence sent to the Foundation:

Wesley Luehring Foundation c/o Gary E. Crocus 807 Cherry St. Wheaton, IL 60187

Would you kindly acknowledge receipt of this check by signing, dating and returning the enclosed copy of this letter in the envelope provided.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Kindest Regards,

Gary E. Crocus

GEC/wec

Enclosures

Received this day o

. 2014.

